
 

NOTICE    NOTICE    NOTICE 

 

 
I apologize for the short notice, but Rick’s Paving notified me today 
that they would begin repairing our streets next Tuesday, July 19, 
starting as early as 8:00 AM. 
 
In past years, the impact of weather conditions particularly the winter 
cold, snow, and salt, has been very detrimental to the condition of our 
streets.  We have been seal coating the street, which has only 
provided a temporary repair to a big problem.  We will be using a new 
process this year to provide a more cost effective and efficient repair 
of the street with less labor and maintenance over time.   
 
The Circle Ginny Homeowner’s Association continues to be proactive 
in keeping our neighborhood a nice and safe place to live. 
 
We will begin Phase I – (1900 – 1914) starting on Tuesday, on the 
west side of Circle Ginny.  We are expected to stay off the street for 
24 hours.  The street will be blocked with no access on the west side 
(entrance).  It is advised that you park on Burbank Avenue.  If it is a 
necessity to enter or park on the east side, please use extreme 
caution when entering the one-way street.  We anticipate Phase II 
east side (1916 – 1931) will begin Thursday, July 21. 
 
All abandoned cars that are parked on the street will have to be 
removed as soon as possible.  Any cars left on the street Tuesday 
morning is subject to be towed at the owner’s expense. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Brenda T. Williams 
Circle Ginny Homeowner’s Association 
President 


